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June 26, 1995 

Hearings Officer 
New Mexico Department of Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources 
O i l Conservation Division 

Dear S i r : 

This l e t t e r concerns the application of Bonneville Fuels 
Corporation f o r compulsory pooling and an unorthodox well 
location i n Lea county. New Mexico. 

I received a l e t t e r sent by Tanya T r u j i l l o , attorney f o r 
Bonneville, ind i c a t i n g a hearing would be held June 29th. The 
l e t t e r was la t e i n a r r i v i n g because i t was sent to an incorrect 
address. My correct address i s 61125 Ladera Rd., Bend, Oreqon 
97702. 

Please add me to the l i s t of interested parties. I am i n 
apposition t o Bonneville's application. Any correspondence can be 
either sent to the address above or faxed to (503)385-6085. 

Sincerely, / 

Michael E. Daughtry 
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